
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:08:27 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 12:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
MAHDIAR MOHAMMAD

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am against this application, it will increase the electricity bill for those who care to save and add a minimum
monthly  $35 to each monthly bill, I understand since Hydro one became a public company looking to adjust their
rate realistically but using this method, put the pressure on the majority of the family of 4-5 with house size of 2000
to 2500 sqft ft and annual usage of
6000 to 7000 Kwh. average 15-20% increase annually is too much

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



